3/19/24, 10:37 AM Ava Community Energy Mail - Re: Wrong email address for JP: Thank you and apologies

M Gma i| Adrian Bankhead <abankhead@avaenergy.org>

Re: Wrong email address for JP: Thank you and apologies

Adrian Bankhead <abankhead@avaenergy.org> Tue, Mar 19, 2024 at 10:37 AM
To: Adrian Bankhead <abankhead@avaenergy.org>

On Tue, Mar 19, 2024 at 9:56 AM Susan Silber <susansilber07@gmail.com> wrote:
Thank you so much for the robust conversation about resilience hubs last night. I wanted to
apologize for not mentioning that Ava Community Energy is a sponsor of our upcoming
resilience hub workshop series. We are very thankful to have Ava Community Energy as a
sponsor and look forward to the participation of staff members.

If there is any way to add this sponsorship acknowledgment and gratitude to the meeting
notes, that would be much appreciated.

I look forward to more conversations about this important topic and again my apologies.
best,
Susan Silber

Susan Silber

supporting resilience sites - hubs, spaces and neighborhoods - to evolve and flourish
Project Director: www.collectiveresiliencenow.org

Consultant: www.plantingseedsconsulting.com

Calendly appointment link
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